
Rec’d 2/15/2017 
 
I'm writing to request Illinois State Board of Education reports received from Illinois 
Department of Children and Family Services from January 1, 2013 to December 31, 2016 
regarding Chicago Public School teachers and staff members' sexual misconduct involving 
children.  
 
If possible, I would like these records to be sent to me electronically. I would also like this 
request to be expedited. Given my limited resources as a freelance reporter, I ask the agency to 
consider waiving all fees related to this request.  
 
If you have further questions or comments, please reply to this email or give me a call at -

. Thank you for your time and attention to this request.  
 
Best, 
 
Tatiana 
 




